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LOCAL PLAN - MAIN MODIFICATIONS CONSULTATION  

Call-in of Cabinet Decision  
 
Cabinet on 11th July 2022 considered a report on the Local Plan – Main 
Modifications Consultation. 
 

The decision of Cabinet has been called-in by Councillor Dickenson, as 
a member of the Scrutiny Board, along with Councillors Blagbrough and 
Leigh MBE.     
 
Councillor Dickenson will first of all state why he feels the decision 
should be re-examined. Councillor Scullion, Deputy Leader and Cabinet 
Member with responsibility for Regeneration and Strategy, along with 
any relevant officers will then be invited to respond. 
 
The Scrutiny Board has three options. It can: 
 

1. Release the decision for implementation 
2. Refer the decision back to Cabinet, setting out in writing the nature 

of its concerns and financial implications 
3. Refer the matter to full Council 

 
 


